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April 14, 2016  
      
 
 
VIA COURIER, EMAIL and RESS 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re:   Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

EB-2012-0451- Greater Toronto Area Pipeline Project (“GTA”)  
Conditions of Approval – Project Engineer                            

 
On January 30, 2014, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued the Decision and 
Order for the GTA project which included the Conditions of Approval for Enbridge as 
Appendix G to the Decision.  
 
As per paragraph 2.2, of the Conditions of Approval, Enbridge provided the name and 
contact information of the designated Project Engineer, Brian Wikant.  In his April 13, 
2016 letter to the Board, Mr. Wikant informed the Board that all pipelines and facilities 
associated with the GTA Project, other than Ashtonbee and Buttonville Stations, 
are complete and energized.   
 
We would like to advise the Board that the Project Engineer responsible for the 
fulfillment of the Conditions of Approval on the construction site of the Ashtonbee1 and 
Buttonville Stations is Neil MacNeil.  Mr. MacNeil’s contact information is as follows: 
 
Neil MacNeil, P. Eng.    
Senior Manager, Major Projects  
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
Office:  416 495-5646 
Cell:     416 705-4501 
Email:  neil.macneil@enbridge.com 
 

                                            
1 Please also refer to EB-2016-0034 Request to Vary proceeding 
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Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[original signed] 
 
Shari Lynn Spratt  
Supervisor, Regulatory Proceedings 
 
cc: Ms. Zora Crnojacki, OPPC Chair (via email) 

 Ms. Pascale Duguay, Manager Natural Gas Applications, Board (via email)  
 


